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Convention on the Rights of  the Child 

Article 31: Leisure, Play and Culture 

This week has been singtastic for Sydenham  
Primary School, thanks to an epic evening spent 
at the “Young Voices” concert in Birmingham. 

We have lots of photographs and          
information to share with you on the next 

few pages about the event. 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


Pupils have been       
practising after school 

with Mrs Keys for “Young 
Voices.” 

They had to learn lots 
of songs in preparation 
for the concert which 
was held at Resorts 

World Arena. 

After arriving at the 
arena, there was a 

long afternoon        
rehearsal.  The children 
practised singing with 

the other 7,000      
children in attendance.  

They also got a 
glimpse of the         

professional artists  
performing on stage. 

The children took a special 
banner with them that was 

made by Alfie-Gray’s     
family.  Thank you! 



At 6.30pm, the audience 
arrived and the excitement 

began to build.  At 
7.00pm, the house lights in 
the arena were turned off 
and the stage lights came 
on.  The show was about 

to begin! 



As the band started to 
play, everybody turned on 
their torches and started to 

sing.  The sound was  
amazing! 

The concert included some 
incredible live acts as well 
as fabulous lighting and 

special effects.  Everybody 
went home tired but very 
happy. This was definitely 

a night to remember! 



This term, Year One children are    
enjoying the History topic “Bright 

Lights, Big City.”  The children have 
thought about their family trees and 

then gone on to learn about our  
royal family and Buckingham Palace 

in London. 

Convention on the Rights of  the Child 

Article 29: Goals of Education 



This week, they were invited to a 
royal tea party.  At the party they 
learnt more about King Charles and 

had a go at singing some of our    
national anthem. 



Year Two have been invited to participate in an 
exhibition of protest art at East Lodge gallery in 
Jephson Gardens.  This week, they worked with 
artists Lynne Gugeon and Andi Dunn to create 
pieces of art linked to ocean pollution, climate 

change and conflict. 





Ideas for the artwork have all come from the  
children and include a tank that fires flowers as 
well as a whale made from recycled materials.  

Work on the exhibition continues next week 
when some of the children will work with acrylic 

paint to create canvases for display. The        
exhibition can be viewed from February 7th until 
3rd March and there will be private viewings on 

the weekend of 24th/25th February. 

Convention on the Rights of  the Child 

Article 31: Leisure, Play and Culture 



Well done to Y5 Woodpeckers for a fact-
filled assembly all about the Tudors.     

Pupils shared information about Henry 
VIII and his wives as well as the life of 

rich and poor in Tudor times. 



Convention on the Rights of  the Child 

Article 29: Goals of Education 

Y5 have also created some fabulous Tudor 
homelearning which includes models, 
drawings, board games and fact files.  

Well done for being super historians, Year 
Five. 



In Science, Year Three have been learning about light and dark.  Pupils were fascinated by 
shadows—how they are made and what happens to them when the light source is blocked 
by an opaque object.   

This week, the children were challenged to use their Curious Cat Learning Character to  
answer the following scientific question: ‘Does changing the distance between the torch and 
an  object change the size of a shadow?’  Pupils have planned an investigation to answer 
this question which they will carry out in their next Science lesson.  They will need to make 
careful observations and record their results before drawing a        
conclusion.  I wonder what they will find out? 

Convention on the Rights of  the Child 

Article 29: Goals of Education. 



 

Athena and Isla-
Rose for singing 
live in assembly. Kristofer for winning 

the Warwickshire 
County Council’s road 
safety competition. 

Convention on the Rights of  the Child 

Article 29: Goals of Education. 



UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29:  Goals of Education 

 

World Book Day this year is on Thursday 7th March, and we 
have lots of fun and exciting activities planned to celebrate! This 
will include a crafty task for families to work together on - so 
watch this space for more details next week! 

THIS YEAR’S THEME 

It is important that all children gain an                
understanding of the world they are growing up 
in; and learn how to live alongside, and show 
respect for, a diverse range of people. During 
World Book Day week, our pupils will be developing 
their understanding of the Protected Characteristics, 
as defined in the Equality Act 2010.  

Each class is going to choose a book which explores 
equality and diversity, and we invite children to come  

into school dressed to express on 

Thursday 7th March! You could wear your favourite 
colour or a unique outfit to express who you are, it 
can be as simple or elaborate as you like! 

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 22: Refugee Children; Article 22: Disability; Article 30:  Culture, 
Language and Religion 



Emails went out to all Parents and Carers this week about 
supporting your child’s reading at home.  

We have class logins for every class on the Oxford Owl  
website so that every child has access to the Oxford Owl 
ebook library online. Your child’s class username and pass-

word was in the email sent out. Once logged in, your child will have access to hun-
dreds of high quality fiction and non-fiction 
books to read. By checking which book 
band level your child is currently reading at 
school (the books are labelled), you can 
choose the matching book band on the 
website for your child, so you will know 
that you are supporting your child to make 
progress in their reading at the level at 
which they are working. 

Please note, if your child is a ’Rainbow 
Reader’, it means that they have reached 
the end of the book band levels for their year group. They can therefore choose to 
read banded ebooks for either just before or just after that bracket.  

Please remember that every child is different, and some children will be 
further along the scheme than others. 

The website is also the place where your child can access 
the ‘Floppy’s Phonics Extra Practice Zone’, aimed at children 
in Reception - Year 2. This includes interactive books where 
children are able to practise identify phonemes, segmenting 
and blending.

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29:  Goals of Education 











Monday 29th January RSC First Encounters performance of “Romeo and Juliet” 
for Years 3, 4 and 5. 

Monday 29th January Y1 scooter workshops. 

Monday 29th—Wednesday 
31st January 

Lunch in the classroom for all children (except those in    
Reception.) 

Tuesday 30th January RSC First Encounters performance of “Romeo and Juliet” 
for Year 6. 

Wednesday 31st January RSC First Encounters community performance of “Romeo 
and Juliet” at 6.30pm. 

Tuesday 6th February Y4 trip to Symphony Hall. 

Wednesday 7th February Canal and River Trust delivering assemblies to  Key Stage 
One and Two. 

Wednesday 7th February Y2 Art exhibition opens at East Lodge gallery, Jephson 
Gardens.  Open until 3rd March. 

Thursday 8th February Dragon dancing workshops in celebration of Lunar New 
Year. 

Friday 9th February Break up for half-term holiday. 

School is closed for the February half-term holiday from Monday 12th—Friday 
16th February.   

Pupils return to school on Monday 19th February 

 

 



Tuesday 20th February Y4 SM Wagtails class assembly at 9.15am.  Parents and 
carers are warmly invited to attend. 

Friday 23rd February MUFTI (non-uniform) Day.  Please bring 50p if your child 
wears their own choice of clothes.   

Monday 26th February Y3 Roman day. 

Tuesday 27th February Y4 RK Starlings class assembly at 9.15am.  Parents and 
carers are warmly invited to attend. 

Tuesday 5th March Y3 JL Doves class assembly at 9.15am.  Parents and carers 
are warmly invited to attend. 

Tuesday 5th March YR RK Robins class assembly at 10.15am.  Parents and  
carers are warmly invited to attend. 

Tuesday 5th March Y6 road safety sessions. 

Thursday 7th March World Book Day. 

Monday 11th March Ducklings in school all week. 

Tuesday 12th March Y3 LR Herons class assembly at 9.15am.  Parents and   
carers are warmly invited to attend. 

Friday 15th March Holi celebration. 

Friday 22nd March MUFTI (non-uniform) Day.  Please bring 50p if your child 
wears their own choice of clothes.   

School is closed for the Easter holiday from Monday 25th March—Friday 5th 
April 

Pupils return to school on Monday 8th April. 

 



Enjoy your weekend 
from Miss Glenny 

Associate Headteacher 


